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	You may be aware since the outbreak of COVID-19, National Procurement and Health Boards have continually supported GP Practices in the provision of PPE supplies for NHS patients. Up to now you have received a National push Delivery of PPE every 4 weeks. 
I’m pleased to inform you that GP’s within the Glasgow Health Board boundary will be able to place orders for PPE online direct to National Distribution Centre via Pecos and this will be delivered directly to the Practice via our contract distribution partner Menzies. This replaces the current process of a push delivery. The system is schedule to go live during March 2021. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]From Wednesday 10th March 21 you will be able to access and submit PPE orders on Pecos. (Please refer to the attach document for important information on cut off dates for order placement.)
As you already have access to Pecos, I can confirm the appropriate National Procurement PPE catalogues will be added to your current user account.  For your information attached are the key areas to assist you in placing orders and ongoing support.  
Thank you in advance for your support and trust that the opportunity of ordering online provides a further improvement in our Procurement service to you.Kind regards
Denis Seenan
Health Board Support Manager
NHS National Services Scotland

	



	Any questions please  Email  nss.fmissupport@nhs.scot
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